RCC Chapter of AAWCC Holding Clothing Sale at GP & Medford Campuses

The Rogue Community College Chapter of the American Association for Women in
Community Colleges is holding a $1 Clothing Sale at two RCC campuses this week.

The event is open to the public in support of RCC Foundation student scholarships. Most
items are $1 each.

The Josephine County fundraising event is being held at RCC's Redwood Campus in
Grants Pass today from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. and on Wednesday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. in the
Student Center at 3345 Redwood Highway in Grants Pass.

The Jackson County fundraising event will be held at RCC's Riverside Campus on
Wednesday from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. and on Thursday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. in Room 129 of
the Higher Education Center at 101 South Bartlett Street in Medford.

Celebrating the spirit of Earth Day, buyers may purchase clean and gently-worn clothing
and accessories for men, women and children of all ages that were donated by members
of the community.

The AAWCC-RCC has continued to support student scholarships and programs annually
since 2006 and offers their full appreciation for the support received from the community.

Donations to support scholarships funds can be made at "roguecc.edu/foundation” and
by clicking "Donate Online."
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